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19th May 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carers of Reception Class 
 

Dates For Your Diary – Terms 5 & 6 
 

I hope this letter finds you well. As we approach the end of the school year, I wanted to inform and 
remind you of some important dates that are coming up at the end of Term 5 and during Term 6. 
 
Firstly, we will be having our Teddy Bears Picnic and Bake Off with St Margaret’s Nursery on the 
24th May at 1:45 pm. This is always a fun and enjoyable event for the children, and I'm sure they 
will love having their furry friends join in the fun. 
 
Next, we have our Sports Day with St Margaret’s Nursery on the 29th June at 12pm. This is a great 
opportunity for the children to showcase their skills and sportsmanship while participating in a range 
of fun activities. 
 
On the 5th July at 2:30 pm, we will be having our Transition to Year 1 Meeting. This is an important 
meeting for parents as we will be discussing what to expect in the next academic year and how you 
can support your child during this transition. 
 
Our Whole School Grand Day Out School Trip is on the 14th July. More information regarding this 
will follow shortly.  I'm sure the children will have a fantastic time while learning new things and 
making memories. 
 
Finally, we will be having our Summer Stay and Play Session on the 18th July at 1:45 pm. This will 
be a great opportunity for parents to join in the fun and spend some time with their children before 
the summer break. 
 
I hope you find this information helpful and look forward to seeing you all at these events. If you 
have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

E. Owen 

 
Miss Owen 

Reception Class Teacher 
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